
 Tender Heart High School, Sec 33-B, Chd.. 
Notice regarding Unit Test for Classes VI - X 

              

          01.07.2024 

Dear Parent/s, 

This is for your kind information that the Unit Test earlier scheduled for 21.05.2024, 

will now be conducted on Thursday, 04.07.2024. 

Thanking you for your cooperation in the matter. 
 

Principal 

________________________________________________________________ 
 


